
Report on Awareness Program on Rain Water Harvesting, 2024 
                                                   Organized by Swachhta Team & Extension Services Cell 
                                                                      Lady Keane College, Shillong 
Place: Umjathang, Mawsiatkhnam                                                    
Date: 31/05/2024                                                                                 
        Two Programme officers and 15 Volunteers participated in the Awareness Program on Rain Water Harvesting 
Organised by the Swachhta Team and Extension Services Cell of the College. The main focus of this programme was 
taking care of the environment, an activity which we contribute by planting more seedlings and plants. We went there 
on 31st May, 2024.  

Dr. D. G Marbaniang gave us a small speech on Rain Water Harvesting. The headman of the village, the School Principal 
and our Principal, Dr D.K Mukhim also gave a small speech on how we can harvest rain water. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Under the guidance of experienced mentors and with the help of the teachers and children from Umjathang nursery 
school, we embarked on the tree planting process. Through this volunteering experience of helping the environment, we 
learned that it was not just about digging holes and planting saplings but it was a journey of growth, learning and 
environmental advocacy.  


